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Gary H. Cochran
Director

COMMISSION
Dr. J. E. Barnetl, Chairman
4. W. Moon, Jr,, Vice Chairman
Rosemary B. Granl, Secretary
S. L. Hullman
Paul E. Gault, Jr,
Henry W. Davis, 1l
R. Lenhardt Lathem

Mauldin Road, P. O. Box 5242, Greenville, South Carolina 29606
PHONE 277-6996

December 10, 1982

Mr., David:E. Thompson, Manager

Munficipal Section

Donestic Wastewater Division

South Carolina Department of Health
and Environmental Control

2600 Bull Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Re: Rolling Green Village

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Enclosed is a letter from J. E. Sirrine Company describing plans for
development of the Rolling Green Village. This area is located in the
Rocky Creek Basin, and flow will be into the Rocky Creek Waste Treatment
Plant. As you are aware, we have plans to upgrade this plant by replacing
it with a pump station and transferring the waste to the Wade Hampton Plant,

Phase I of this project will result in an estimated flow of 52,000 gpd
(design). Current flows at the Rocky Creek Plant since removing the two
1ift stations in the Devenger area, are well below the design flow. My
recommendation is that we accept this flow from Phase I of this project.

If you concur, please let us know.

Very truly yours,
CRD/1ge

Charles R, Douglass f
Enclosure

¢c¢: Mr. Sam R. Putnam, Jr. - J. E. Sirrine Company
SCDHEC - Greenville -
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